













Hanley St. Luke's CofE Aided Primary School

6th May 2015

Dear Parents

Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 Cheerleading Club

Another exciting opportunity to take part in a Cheerleading club at lunchtime has arisen.

The children will learn & improve their coordination, balance, rhythm and strength as well as perform to music.

Your child will need trainers, a packed lunch and a drink.

The club will be held on Fridays for Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 and will begin on Friday 5th June until Friday 10th July. It will run between 12.30-1.25pm.

Please be aware that on taking up a place in this club your child will be expected to attend all sessions. Your child is also expected to behave as they would in any other lesson. Poor behaviour will result in the loss of the club place!

Places are limited so please return the proforma below to Miss Hunt as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely

Mr M.A. Barlow Headteacher

M. A. Barbow



N.A. . . la Hall













Hanley St. Luke's CofE Aided Primary School

wy child Class.	would like to join the Cheerleading Club.
My child is entitled to a free packed lunch \square	
Sandwich choices are cheese ham or tuna. Please state your child's preference	
Signed	.Printed
Emergency contact no	
(Parent/Guardian)	